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Dear Valued Clients,  

To keep pace with technology, CIA is taking a huge step forward in to the future of your 
security.  

The world of electronic security is changing at the speed of light. New demands require new 
services and those services require a considerable amount of new technology.  In order to 
marry security systems with access control, video, as well as advanced smart phone 
notification, we are compelled to provide a new level of sophistication.  

Keeping current with these changes requires substantial enhancements and investments in our 
monitoring response center; which comes at a significant cost.  For these reasons, I have 
decided to merge CIA Security with Doyle Security Systems, Inc. 

Doyle Security is one of the most innovative security companies in the northeast.  Combining 
forces, we will provide more resources and products, offer more advanced services and bring 
better value to our clients, all while providing the personalized, exceptional customer service 
you deserve.  

Doyle Security Systems will be a 100 years old in March 2019.  They are a family owned and 
operated company, now in its fourth generation.  I have known the Doyle family, personally 
and professionally, during my forty-year career in the security industry.  

I have a very strong, longtime friendship with John Doyle, Doyle Security Systems’ President 
and CEO. We have worked and learned together.  Our unified goal has always been to 
strengthen our industry through education, providing you with the best possible products and 
service.   

Please know that you will continue to receive service from the same people you are 
accustomed to working with.  They are very excited to work with the Doyle team!  

I would like to thank you for putting your faith and trust in CIA Security for the past forty 
years. I will be available if you have any questions.   

With sincerest gratitude,  

John Lombardi


